
 

 

30/05/2015 
 
Andrew Hunt  
 
Dear Mr Tulloch 
 
I'm writing to you to express my objection to the proposed development 
and application for planning permission by the neighbours of AIR Studios, Lyndhurst 
Hall, Lyndhurst Road, Hampstead, London. NW3 5NG. 
 
The extensive underground development to their property would massively disrupt 
the business of the studio. The nature of recording is the use of extremely sensitive 
equipment. 
 
The studio would not be able to operate whilst the work is gong on. 
 
Studios of this nature are limited in this day and age and if work goes ahead, 
suspending AIR Studios operation, this would not only affect the studios business 
directly but also the business of all the clients who use the studio. 
 
I ask that you decline the planning proposal. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Andrew Hunt 

 
 
 

 
     

     Executive Director of the Music Producers Guild www.mpg.org.uk 
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